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Secretary – Kevin Halleck 
Minutes from  6/05/12 were presented for approval. Via e-mail prior to meeting.  Meeting minutes approved to post. 
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GF – All Star Updates 
Congratulations to the following All Star teams: 
8/9 year olds Division District 63 Champions 
9/10 year olds Division District 63 Champions, Section 1 Champions 
10/11 year olds Division District 63 Champions 
11/12 year olds Division District 63 Champions, Section 1 Champions 
Juniors’ runner up to District 63 
 
TS – Review of the financial statement. 
 

 
 
DF-opened a discussion regarding the financial commitment to playing all stars and the hidden costs for travel, food 
and lodging.  How do other leagues support the all-star process and what/how should the GVSLL league support.  
Future all-star managers should clearly express the commitment to the parents the financial commitment of cost that 
could add up if a team is very successful.  
 

 
 
GF – Review of the 2012 season: 

� Player development feeds a culture and is showing in the success for our teams in season and post season play. 

� Opening day was very successful, fun and good attendance. 

� Very successful performance by all all-star teams in District 63 play. 

� Continue with play/coach development clinics 

� The league is in good financial health. 

� Junior league still needs more development, need support of the transition from Majors to Juniors, big field 
and retain players in baseball, trends show dropout rate is high. 

� Sponsorship and Grants fundraising was down this year 
 
RR – Bylaws updates: 

� Reviewed and summarized the changes, post new updates on the website and notify membership of updates.  
Bylaws will be voted on by membership this annual meeting. 

� GF to review at the annual meeting, 7/31. 

� GF to send to Little League International for Bylaw approval before annual meeting. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Annual Meeting will be 7/31, to elect the 2013 Board of Directors, approve the Bylaws and year end summary by 
President Gary Furukawa; 
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Motion to adjourn:  Made by:  GF Seconded: KH 

Motion passed:  unanimous, meeting ended at      8:45   PM 

 
 
Kevin Halleck 
GVSLL Secretary 
 


